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 Light the way 
to a cure

RELAY FOR LIFE OF SHERMAN COUNTY
Friday & Saturday – August 13 & 14

7 p.m. to 7 a.m.
at the High School Track behind Vo-Tech

Keep the fire of hope burning 
by purchasing a luminaria candle 

in memory of someone lost to cancer, 
in honor of someone still fighting, 

or in special recognition of someone who 
has beaten this dreaded disease.

Name:
Address:
City:
Daytime Phone: 

Complete this form and send it along with your donation to:
Sherida Shoff, 1222 Broadway, Goodland, Kan. 67735

Please join us for the luminaria ceremony at 9 p.m.
$10.00 per luminaria please!

     In honor of  In memory of

Make checks payable to: The American Cancer Society

     In honor of  In memory of

     In honor of  In memory of

Total Enclosed:   
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Go to our website and see  ALL our listings!
www.goodlandnet.com/homeland
1112 Main, Goodland
785-899-3060 Toll Free 1-866-899-3060
Make an appointment to see any of 
our fine HomeLand listings!

“Western Hospitality”

Listings from HomeLand!
1407 Arcade...Check out this neat home to see all it has to offer.  It 
has spacious rooms, a cheery 
sunroom, detached 24 X 30' 
garage, attached single garage, 
underground sprinklers and 
a beautiful fenced backyard.  
This home has been lovingly 
cared for and is ready for you.  
Call Rose Koggie to see this 
home today.

315 E. 12th...This home has many new upgrades such as new win-
dows, blown-in insulation, remodeled bathrooms, hardwood floors 

in kitchen and dining room. This 
charming bungalow has 2 bedrooms, 
1 bath on the main floor. Two more 
bedrooms and 1 bathroom in base-
ment with a family room. Home has 
original woodwork. New landscap-
ing and fenced in backyard with a 
deck. Sellers have also completed 
new sheetrock and insulation in the 
basement. There is a detached single 

car garage. The home features maintenance-free siding and a large 
front porch with swing completes the package.

1209 Center...How long has it been since you’ve been truly 
inspired? Come see HomeLand 
Realty’s new listing at 1209 Center 
and you will be!! Every one of this 
home’s 4,000 plus square feet has 
been meticulously restored to better 
than original. The attention to every 
detail throughout is most impressive. 
You must take your personal tour to 
see all this home has to offer. Call 
Rose Koggie today at 785-899-3060, Toll Free @ 866-899-3060 or 
785-899-7464.

117 W. 12th...Very nice office building which has 4 offices (two 
rented), large reception area, 
parking in front and back. Sep-
erate entrances makes it possi-
ble to rent out individual office 
spaces. Some office furniture 
included other is negotiable. 
Call Tom at 785-899-3060.

Lots 6, 7 and 8, Block 13, CK&N Addition...$6000. 

504 E. 11th...These lots are in a good location which make them 
an excellent building site. The utilities are in place. Call Rose 
Koggie for more information at 866-899-3060, 785-899-3060 or 
785-899-7464.

Bryson Ty Murray

Ian Joseph Kraemer

Noelle Jewell Burris

Tyce Victor McAtee

Zandler William Shrout

Bryson Ty Murray

Noelle Jewell Burris

Bryson Ty Murray was born on 
Friday, April 16, 2010, at Pres-
byterian St. Luke’s at Denver. He 
weighed 3 pounds, 1 ounce and was 
16 inches long.

His parents are Mike and Britany 
Murray of Goodland. Maternal 
grandparents are Greg and Sally 
Pettibone of Kanorado and great-
grandparents are Peggy King and 
Stan and Martha Pettibone, all of 
Kanorado.

Paternal grandparents are Ron 
Murray of Goodland and Kim Rayas 
of Tribune and great-grandparents 

are Milton and Twila Murray of 
Goodland and Bill and Jean Vetter 
of Larkspur, Colo.

Noelle Jewell Burris was born at 
11:14 on Monday, June 21, 2010. 
She weighed 7 pounds, 6 ounces 
and was 20 inches long.

Her parents are Scott and Beverly 
(Albers) Burris of Goodland and 
grandparents are Rick and Christy 
Burris of Hoxie and Brenda and 
Gary Fisher of Goodland.

Maternal great-grandparents are 
Margie Albers and the late Vinton L. 
Albers of Goodland the late Ramon 
and Thelma Fisher of Goodland. 
Paternal great-grandparents  are 
Melvin and Kou Lovin, Dolly 
Shakelford and Henry Burris, all 
of Hoxie.

She is welcomed home by Madi-
son May Albers, 6, and McKennize 
Nickole Albers, 1 1/2.

Ian Joseph Kraemer was born 
on Sunday, June 20, 2010, at Hays 
Medical Center. He weighed 7 
pounds, 1 ounce and measured 19 
1/2 inches.

His parents are A. J. and Jen-
nifer Kraemer of Ogallah and his 
grandparents are John and Susan 
McMaham of Brewster and Andy 
and Judy Kraemer of LaCrosse.

Tyce Victor McAtee was born 
on Saturday, July 3, 2010, at Citi-
zens Medical Center at Colby. 
He weighed 5 pounds and was 17 
inches long.

His parents are Brock and Dan-

ielle McAtee of St. Francis and his 
grandparents are Rick and Deanna 
Kreigh of Fort Morgan, Colo. and 
Farrell and Becky McAtee of St. 
Francis.

Zandler William Shrout was 
born on Saturday, July 3, 2010, at 
Citizens Medical Center at Colby. 
He weighed 7 pounds, 9 ounces and 
measured 20 1/2 inches. 

His parents are Taresa Capps and 
Scott Shrout of Colby and his grand-

parents are Ron and Mary Dole of 
Hill City and his great-grandmother 
is Anna Sullivan of Brewster.

He is welcomed home by big 
brother Landen Joseph Lee Capps, 
19 months.

Idea translates into passion, career
By Ron Wilson 

Director of the Huck Boyd 
National Institute 

for Rural Development 
at Kansas State University

Can an idea translate into a ca-
reer? In today’s Kansas Profile, 
we’ll learn about a case where an 
idea became a lifelong passion 
through translation - and I mean that 
literally. We’ll meet a young woman 
based in rural Kansas who has be-
come an international advocate of 
community foundations.

Svetlana Pushkareva Hutfles is 
executive director of the Kansas 
Association of Community Foun-
dations. She has had a fascinating 
journey from Russia to rural Kan-
sas, with community foundations 
as a common theme.

Svetlana is a native of Russia. 
When an American delegation came 
to her town to study the possibility 
of community foundations in Rus-
sia, she was asked to translate.

As she translated the words, she 
began to understand the meaning 
- and was fascinated by it. Commu-
nity foundations were being used in 
the U.S. to receive local donations 
and bequests - endowed gifts - for 
the betterment of those communi-

ties, for good, forever.
“I became fascinated by how 

community foundations empow-
ered people,” Svetlana said. “It was 
a way for people to come together, 
help their communities, see results 
and seed permanent funds to sup-
port the community, instead of idly 
expecting the state or national bu-
reaucracy to take care of all pressing 
needs.”  This was a radical change 
from the communist system-literal-
ly, a foreign concept.

“The word ‘endowment’ didn’t 
exist in the Russian language,” she 
said. She became interested and 
helped establish the first community 
foundation in Russia. She went on 
to assist community foundations 
in eastern and western Europe and 
beyond, while earning college 
degrees in Russia and the United 
Kingdom.

Meanwhile, she met and 12 years 
later married a U.S. Peace Corps 
volunteer. Flip Hutfles is an Illinois 
native, but his father’s family came 
from Nemaha County, Kansas and 
he spent summers here as a child.

Flip worked in various states and 
did community development work 
overseas for the UN. After he and 
Svetlana got married, they moved 

to Kansas to be closer to his family 
and he became city administrator 
in Fredonia -- a rural town of 2,555 
people. Now, that’s rural.

Svetlana said, “I came from a 
city of 750,000 in Russia. I always 
thought I was from a small town 
until I came to Kansas.”

In 2003, she flew into the Kansas 
City airport and thought to herself, 
‘What a cute, provincial town.’  
“Now when I go from Fredonia to 
Kansas City, I think, ‘Wow, what 
a city.’”

What about coming to Kansas? “I 
happily, consciously and voluntarily 
chose Kansas over other options,” 
Svetlana said. When asked what she 
likes about small town life, Svetlana 
said, “People do care. ‘How are 
you doing?’ is not just meaningless 
conversation. They embrace you. 
You have a sense of security and 
comfort, of knowing people, and of 
being part of a community.”

So Svetlana came to Kansas and 
became the first paid executive 
director of a new statewide associa-
tion of community foundations.

“Those who care about Kansas 
should talk to their financial advis-
ers and community foundations 
about smart ways to ensure a bright 

future for Kansas. We should ask, 
‘What can I as an individual do?’” 
she said.

“It’s our time to contribute back 
to Kansas as a way of thanking this 
land for the wealth and all the good 
we were able to enjoy in our lifetime 
here,” Svetlana said. “Kansas is at 
a critical juncture in terms of its 
philanthropic potential. $66 billion 
will be transferred from one genera-
tion to the next in our state by 2020. 
We face an urgent need to capture 
a portion of the intergenerational 
transfer by endowing a portion of it 
at community foundations in Kan-
sas before it follows the population 
out of Kansas forever. Otherwise, 
much of this wealth will be lost to 
federal estate taxes or to heirs resid-
ing outside the state of Kansas.  We 
need to act now.”

Can an idea translate into a ca-
reer? Yes. Svetlana Pushkareva 
Hutfles is making a difference by 
translating her international knowl-
edge of community foundations into 
a tremendous resource for Kansas. 
Fortunately, it gains a great deal in 
the translation. We’ll learn more 
about how community founda-
tions work in next week’s Kansas 
Profile.

The Tuesday, June 15 regular 
monthly meeting of the Ruleton 
Eager Beavers was
called to order by president, Sydney 
Winston. The treasurer and reporter 
gave a report.  There were three 

birthday awards given.
The club voted not to participate 

with the Gulick Park flower bed ser-
vice project. The club also voted not 
the clean the New Liberty Cemetery 
next year because of the rattlesnake 

scare. The club agreed to support 
Relay for Life teams that our mem-
bers are involved with.

Leader, Barb Winston reported 
that the club tour will be Saturday 
or Sunday, July 17 or 18.

Recreation was the snorting 
game.

The meeting was adjourned by 
saying the Club Motto. The club 
served the wheat tour group.

Submitted by Cody Hooker

Evelyn Kling’s family recently 
gathered to celebrate her 100th 
birthday. 

Her daugh-
ter,  Alber ta 
Harding and 
six grandchil-
dren, Rodney 
Kl ing ,  Lor i 
Wetter, Susan 
Bellamy, Ja-
net Mehling, 

Brian Kling and Dianna Elliot were 
there.

Mrs. Kling has 13 great-grand-
children and six great great-grand-
children.

Woman turns 100matters of record
District Traffic

The following fines have been 
paid in the Sherman County District 
Court.

June 6: Manuel D.J. Herrera-
Vargas, speeding, $123.50; no valid 
license, $60.

Amy M. Hinson, unlawful park-
ing, $153.50.

Keith A. Yarbrough, speeding, 
$171.50.

June 7: Kara L. Stevens, speed-
ing, $171.50.

June 8: Matthew M. Harrington, 
speeding, $159.50.

Nathan G. Murdock, speeding, 
$177.50.

June 9: Jacob D. Kraft, motor 
carrier safety rules and regulations, 
$193.50.

Savannah L. Riley, no child seat 
belt, $153.50.

Christopher P. Senyk, speeding, 
$153.50.

June 10: Amy Petty, speeding, 
$153.50.

Classifieds work!
899-2338


